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About 5 years ago my husband and I made the decision to move to Oregon with the 

ultimate purpose of retiring  - it was obvious to us that we could not afford to retire in 

California principally because of the outrageous property taxes. If you insist on 

raising the property taxes as proposed we may have to look at moving again. We 

love it here and do not want to move simply because we can no longer afford to live 

here.  


